
What’s Happening Here?

       QUEENS BLVD. – 74TH ST. TO ELIOT AVE.
       CORRIDOR SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS

Eliminate Highway-Like  
Design Features Shorten Crossing Distances

Calm Traffic on Service Roads   Improve Safety  
for All Road Users

NYC DOT will implement safety improvements along Queens Blvd. from 
74th St. to Eliot Ave.:

•	 Install protected pedestrian path and bicycle lane along service road medians
•	 Redesign slip lanes between mainline and service road 
•	 Install new mall-to-mall crosswalks to connect service road medians
•	 Implement signal timing improvements at Broadway/Grand Ave.
•	 Install bus only markings for bus stop on westbound Queens Blvd. service road in front of 

Queens Center Mall
•	 Install pedestrian improvements at 90th St.
•	 Install new crosswalks at Eliot Ave.

Implementation starts in July
 PROPOSED CONFIGURATION:   
 EXPANDED PEDESTRIAN SPACE,  
 BICYCLE PATH, AND REDESIGNED  
 SLIP ON QUEENS BLVD. AT 59th PL.  

 EXISTING:  
 QUEENS BLVD. AT 51st AVE. 

For additional information about this project, contact the DOT Queens Borough
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


